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Principal's Message 

As the Term ends this week I would like to thank everyone for their ongoing support of our school. It has 

certainly been an unusual year however holidays are just around the corner and I am sure the children 
are looking forward to the Christmas break. 

Thank you to all of the staff for another outstanding year. You are a wonderful team who always focus 
on what is best for our students. 



I would like to congratulate all of the Y5 students who were part of our process to choose the 2021 

Student Leadership Team.  Everyone did an outstanding job and it was a difficult choice when it came to 

voting. Congratulations to our new 2021 School Leaders who I am sure will do a wonderful job in 2021.  

Lucy D, Alice S,  Amber S,  Elysse W,  Rocky H, Kaelin S, Darcy T, Hugh M. 

 

Year 6 Farewell 

I would also like to congratulate the amazing team of parents who worked with Kylie Buchanan to 

organise a fantastic Year 6 Farewell last week. What a night! The children certainly had a great time 

celebrating. Thank you to Mr Campbell for your organisation and leadership. The night was certainly a 
success. 

Lastly I would like to say thank you to students, staff and parents. I have had 14 wonderful years at 

Gerringong PS and feel very fortunate to have been part of the community. I would like to wish 
everyone a very merry Christmas, a happy and safe New Year and all the best for 2021.  

Merry Christmas Everyone and a Happy New Year. 

Joy Fullagar 

Principal 



 

LIBRARY NEWS 

2020 has certainly been a very different year.  Thankfully there have been so many positives in the 
library. 

• Our borrowing statistics have increased - over 20,000 books were loaned this year!  That's a lot 
of reading. 

• Every child completed the Premier's Reading Challenge 

• 13 year 6 children received a platinum award from the PRC for completing 7 years of the 

challenge.  Wow! That means they completed the challenge for every year of their primary 

schooling.  Congratulations go to: 

Charlotte B, 

Isla B, 

Alice C, 

Thomas D, 

Freya F, 

Summer L, 

Lyla M, 

Ruby P, 



Chloe P, 

Ian R, 

Grace S and 

Vincent S 

• 65 children were awarded with a gold certificate from the PRC for completing four years of the 
challenge.  Great reading boys and girls. 

• Despite restrictions due to Covid, we were able to celebrate books and a love of reading with 

National Simultaneous Storytime, Book Week Fun, Book Swap, book donations, book club, book 
fair and lots and lots and lots of borrowing and reading. 

It's been a great year in the library! 

Many thanks go to our volunteers who have been busy all year covering our resources.  We wouldn't be 
able to loan our new resources to children without you! 

I am certainly going to miss the library next year and chatting with all our avid readers.   Remember: 

“The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more you learn, the more places you’ll 
go.”  - Dr Seuss 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas everyone and a happy 2021 filled with books and reading.  

"Keep reading boys and girls!" - Mrs Herbert 



 



Office News 

Please be advised that as of Term 1 2021 No EFTPOS payments can be accepted over the 

phone. Our POP (Parent Online Payment) system via the website is the  most efficient 

method of payment - please call the office on 42 341 376 if you are unsure of the 

procedure. 

LAST CHANCE TO CLAIM ANY LOST PROPERTY FOR 2020!!! All unclaimed items will be 

donated to charity Thursday 17th December. 

 

 



Wishing you all a very happy Christmas from the Admin team! 

 

School News 

Year 6 Farewell Thank You’s! 

To celebrate completing their primary school education the Year 6 students had a night to remember 
where they were treated like stars at the Gerringong Town Hall last Thursday night.  

An enormous thank you to all the hard working parents and grandparents who helped make the night 

possible: 

Kylie Buchanan, Allison Stalgis, Jess Flanagan, Danielle Warner,  Lisa & Steve Pickens, Bronwyn & Sean 

Doohan, Sam & Rikki Papesch, Jodie Furlong, Julia Payne, Jane Adams, Brooke Jeffers, Rebecca Courage, 

Alison Sherrell, Sharon Davies, Brom Smith, Liz Atkins, Emily Bolto, Hope Erokhin, Pauline and Peter 

Eales, Liz Payne, Carlie Chapman, Cory O’Brien, Michelle Seddon, Angelique Detheridge, Catherine 
Taylor, Rachel Jackson, and Rebecca Hoare. 

Thank also to: 

Gerringong Public School P & C, IGA Gerringong, Vanessa Bragg at The Wedding & Event Creators, Fern 
Street Gallery, Rosalie Rushby Smith, Kristal del Villar & her mum, Simon Black and Lincoln Piper.  

Plus of course the fantastic Year 6 teachers, Mr Campbell, Mrs Baines and Mrs Laird. 

We wish all of Year 6 2020 the very best for the future! 

 

The Year 6 Farewell team 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

Congratulations Wave Winners! 

 



 



Community News 

 

Disclaimer: Gerringong Public School advertises in this column as a service to parents. Gerringong 

Public School does not endorse or accept responsibility for the management or organisation of the 

advertised events or services. Please note: The community deadline is 12 noon on Friday. Items 
received after this time will not be published until the following week. 



 



 



 



 



 



 

AFL HOLIDAY PROGRAM 

The AFL will be running a Holiday Program at Croome Rd Oval between 9.30 & 1.30 on Tuesday the 

12th January at Croome Rd Sporting Complex and between 9.30 & 1.30 at Thomas Dalton Oval on 
Tuesday the 19th January. 

Boys & Girls turning 5 to 12 years are welcomed to get along and have some fun.  

Skills, drills and lots of fun an a safe friendly environment. 

Google Auskick, where to register, pop in the postcode and select Wollongong City (after school) Auskick 

Centre then select Thomas Dalton or Croome Rd Holiday Auskick Program and follow the prompts.  



The cost is $51.00 includes a sausage sambo, dinks, insurance & AFL footy pack.  

More info call John on 0411226086 

 



Contact Us 

 

 

Gerringong Public School 

Address: 12 Archibald Rd Gerringong NSW 2534 Phone: 0242 341 376  

email: Gerringong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Visit us at our website:  https://gerringong-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
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